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1807 Southeast Thirteenth Place
Gainesville, Florida 32641-8395

June 14, 2010

Clerk of the Commission
Post Office Box 490, Station 19
Gainesville, Florida 32602-0490

To whom it may concern,

Unfortunately, I must announce my resignation from the student adjunct position on the
Development Review Board. I will be moving away shortly to pursue a graduate degree in civil
engineering.

[ have thoroughly enjoyed my opportunity to be involved with the review process during this
exciting time in Gainesville’s development and wish to express my sincerest thanks. I will
certainly continue to look for similar opportunities wherever I go.

I will also publicize the position in the College. of Design Construction and Planning and the
College of Engineering and hopefully another student interested in the development review
process will step forward shortly. IfI can be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact
me at (352) 234-3278 or c.m.ellis@ufl.edu. The phone number will change shortly after [ move,
but the email address will function indefinitely. Again, I am tremendously grateful for the
exciting and rewarding experience that I was able to take advantage of with the DRB.

Christopher M. Ellis, A.M.ASCE, LEED AP



